
 

Update: Inter-sectoral Members’ Meeting 
 
PSA members in the Northern Cape should take note that the Inter-sectoral Members’ meeting that was 
scheduled for 22 February 2019, has been postponed to 15 March 2019 owing to unforeseen 
circumstances. 
 
PSA members in Kimberley are encouraged to indicate their attendance for the PSA Provincial 
Office to make appropriate arrangements.  
 
For more information, contact the PSA Provincial Office on (053) 839 1000. 
 
 
Ivan Fredericks 
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